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The Chairman,
Waikato Regional Council.

SUBMISSIONS RE HEALTHY RIVERS

I wish to make this submission on behalf of the Matamata Grey Power Association.

We are concerned for the on-going sustainability of good quality water and the protective

processes to enhance this.

Furthermore we are concerned about commercial invasion or usage of this valuable

resource and this must be controlled.

We are also very concerned that the control of this vital resource be in a way that is of benefit

to all and not left in the control of any individual or minority party.

To this end we approve of the measures to be initiated to to achieve the Clear Water Programme

as advertised and wish to be actively engaged in all hearings as this and other associated

hearings eventuate.

Bria n Arndt/Presid ent,
Matamata Grey Power Association.


